
Parent and Carer

Meeting 

Year 4 

Tuesday 20th September 2022



Year Leader (Yr4)

Mrs El Arifi

Class Name: Martin

Class Teacher: Mrs El Arifi 

Class Name: Steinberg

Class Teacher: Mrs Patel

Class Name: Hadid

Class Teacher: Miss Rodrigues

YEAR 4

Assistant Head 

Years 4, 5 and 6:

Mr Hewett



Be on time - 10 to 9!

School Opens: 8.35am

School Finishes: 3.15pm



UNIFORM

Shoes

Black shoes or trainers 

may be worn, NOT boots, 

open toed shoes or high 

heels.

Tights not  leggings.

If your child wears a 

headscarf, it should be 

plain white, navy or black.

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=school%20white%20black%20headscarf&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=UFoYbs_Y7OFqDM&tbnid=V5UGhKOWd-qEbM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dailymail.co.uk%2Fnews%2Farticle-2256388%2FMuslim-couple-sue-school-banned-daughters-hijab-Parents-say-sin-year-old-bare-headed-male-teachers.html&ei=vO05Uur6Jsvw0gXD4oCYAg&bvm=bv.52288139,d.d2k&psig=AFQjCNHzVWUW7XmCG5VQqKgVj4GqIEWOdg&ust=1379614505006387
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BREAK TIMES

Remember, school policy 

is that children only eat 

fruit and vegetables at 

break times.



Golden Values and Rules 

Kindness

Responsibility

Commitment

Respect

These are our school rules . We 

are working on these with the 

children and putting more of a 

focus on praising good 

behaviour. 

We also still have our golden 

values.

Special Responsibilities:

• Monitors

• School Councillor

• Rights Respecting Rangers 

Ready, Respectful Safe



CURRICULUM

• English

• Maths

• Science

• ICT

• PE

• History / Geography

• Art / DT

• PSHE

• RE

• French

• Music

This Term’s Topics:

Autumn 1: Rivers

Autumn 2: 

Romans and 

Britons



Year 4 trips and workshops 

Autumn Term: Cassiobury Park on 29th

September. 

All trips could be cancelled due to restrictions.



Home Learning:

• Maths

• English

• Times tables

• Spellings

HOW CAN YOU HELP?

Please speak to your 

child’s class teacher if 

you have any 

questions. 



Home Learning:

• English

• Spelling 

• Handwriting 

HOW CAN YOU HELP?

20 minutes of reading 

every day please!



R E A D I N G

Please ensure your 

child reads every 

day.
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VISIT A GALLERY

NATIONAL GALLERY

TATE MODERN

You do need to book before you visit



VISIT A MUSEUM

NATURAL HISTORY MUSEUM

SCIENCE MUSEUM

VICTORIA AND ALBERT MUSEUM

You do need to book before you visit



ON LINE SAFETY

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/


FREE EYE TESTS
The NHS recommends that children 

have their eye sight tested at least 

every one to two years. 

These tests are free to all children 

under 16 years old and can be 

done at any high street optician. 

Undetected poor eye sight is likely 

to severely affect your child’s 

academic performance.

If you haven’t done so recently, 

please arrange to have your 

child’s eye sight tested today!



Please don’t forget to sign the register 

at the front. If you have any questions, 

please speak to a member of staff. 

y4@elmgrove.harrow.sch.uk

Thank you for coming!


